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This year is my 15 t h year as Chairman. 

The region is in a reasonable position financially. 

Our riders are some of the strongest in the country. 

This also applies to our up and coming young male and female riders 

This due to the commitment of the coaches and officials 

The racing calendar this year has been full however there is still room to 
organise some new events. 

The road, Track and Mountain Biking events are well organised and is a credit 
to the organisers and the many volunteers. 

Our committee is a credit to the standards that the region sets to British 
Cycling and we have maintained our position as the 3 r d largest region in the 
UK being even larger than Wales and Scotland combined. 

I sincerely hope that the change to our Regional Board will assist to improve 
our standards and I can only say a huge thank you to you all for that 
commitment 


